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The new year is here and 2017 
is going to be a  year of 
tremendous fun and relaxation!

As we reminisce about 2016 we 
have many fond memories and a 
few  sad ones as well. The year 
started out with days of  heavy 
rains causing devastating flooding 

in the park. We were 
unsure if we would 

e v e n b e 

open 
f o r o u r 
Spring season, but 
with lots of volunteers and weeks 
of hard work we were able to get 
all the damages repaired and the 
park cleaned up and reopened 
April 4.

Our Spring season kicked off with 
a bang and never s topped 
throughout the year. Most of  the 
year went as normal as possible 
and as usual we had many 
delightful evenings greeting past 
friends and meeting new  ones. On 
a very sad note, Preston Nash, a 

Hello everyone and Happy New 
Year from the cold state of Ohio, 
where the temperatures have 
taken a  nose dive and gotten 
into the teens and twenties!

Frank is already 
out plowing 
s n o w  f o r 
t h e f i r s t 
t i m e t h i s 
y e a r ; 

w e 
have had a 
c o u p l e o f 
i n c h e s o f 
snow  so far 

and will probably 
have our coldest nights 

this year with temperatures 
dropping into single digits. I need 
to get out the boots and long johns 
to stay warm because I think this 
is going to be a cold and snowy 
winter.  
 
We hope all of you had a Very 
Merry Christmas and Happy New 
Year. I can't believe it’s already 
2017; where did 2016 go? We’re 
getting ready to participate in the 
Dayton RV show  again this year, 
which runs from February 2 - 5. 

Happy New Year from Cathedral 
Palms, your Oasis in the Desert!

We hope you had as great a 
holiday season as we did. We’ve 
pretty much had a full house for 
most of the season so far and 
more of  our Snowbirds are still 
a r r i v i n g 
e v e r y 
day.

We had a 
t e r r i f i c 
C h r i s t m a s 

P a r t y a n d decorated what 
was universally described as our 
best tree ever. As our office 
remodel was not completed as we 
had hoped, there wasn’t much 
room in t he c l ubhouse so 
decorations were limited to the 
tree and what Don Pitkin put up in 
the entry and on the outside of the 
office building. We had a very 
p l e a s a n t s u r p r i s e f o r t h e 
C h r i s t m a s p a r t y w h e n t h e 
Euphoria Family Band performed 
for us. This group is husband, 
wife, son and daughter and they 
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The All American RV 
Club is our growing 
network of RV Parks 
and  campgrounds that 
o f f e r s i g n i f i c a n t 
discounts (most are 
50% off their regular 
rates) to the members 
of All American RV 
Parks. There is no book 
to buy, nothing new to 
join or any additional 
cost to be part of this program - it's open to all members in good standing. Just show your All 
American RV Parks membership card! Here’s one more great reason why membership is the best 
way to go camping!

Please welcome, and visit, these newest additions to the Club!
Cypress Landing RV Park, Dozier, AL - Families, 
outdoor enthusiasts and visitors of all varieties gravitate 
to our newly constructed RV park on beautiful Gantt 
lake. We offer 50/30/20 amp service, water and sewage 
at each lot. We also have two cabins plus a general 
store with groceries, camping and fishing supplies. Visit 
our web site at www.clrvpark.com.

Riverhaven Park, Marsing, ID - We are on the 
beautiful Snake River, a true paradise that you do not 
want to miss. We have Wi-Fi, a laundromat, bathrooms 
and showers, fishing, a picnic area, fire rings and 30/50 
amp hook ups. Local attractions include Givens Hot 
Springs, St. Chapelle Winery, World Center for Birds of 
Prey, Celebration Park and many more.

KV’s RV Park, Hartselle, AL - KV’s RV is a family 
friendly campground featuring all pull through sites with 
30 and 50 amp electric, water and sewer. We also have 
storage areas to provide outdoor enthusiasts a place to 
store their boats, RVs, and other equipment. Restrooms, 
showers, laundry and free Wi-Fi are also available.All 
campers have access to our free Wi-Fi services.

SunChase RV Park, Foley, AL - Sunchase is a family 
friendly RV Park away from the traffic, yet conveniently 
located to the variety of adventures and fun times offered 
by the beautiful South! We take pride in our property so 
that you can come vacation in a friendly atmosphere with 
clean facilities. We offier full hook ups and free Wi-Fi.

http://www.clrvpark.com
http://www.clrvpark.com
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Cathedral Palms, continued from page 1

were great! Everyone enjoyed their 
singing and they also joined us for the 
last Campfire of  the season. We hope 
they will come back some day very 
soon.

We even had a white Christmas here! 
Well, not exactly on the campground but 
on Christmas eve day, following a day-
long rain, the clouds lifted off the 
mountains, which were covered with 
beautiful snow. It was an amazing sight, 
especially when we could view  it on a 
70º day!

Work on the remodel of  the lobby and 
registration office is moving right along 
and while it ’s taken longer than 
expected, it’s going to be a beautiful 

change when complete. All of  the 
painting has been completed and 
carpeting has been installed in the 
lobby and the two new  offices. I’ve 
moved into my new  office and within 
the next week we should be moving 
into the new  registration space, which 
will free up the clubhouse. All of  us are 
looking forward to our new  offices and 
we think that the initial impression for 
visitors will be much improved over 
what has been replaced.

Our new  Dog Park has been well 
received by both two- and four-legged 
visitors. We added LED lighting along 
the top of the fence which allows the 
area to be used in the evenings, which 
of course are longer now  that the time 
has changed. It’s great to see the 

pooches out there being able to run and 
play off leash while their humans chat 
and get to know each other.

The fun is just getting started so make 
plans to join us soon. Reservations are 
essential as we are already sold out on 
many days in January and February. 
Give us a call to secure your spot. There 
are food events and campfires to enjoy 
along with our new  event, Bingo on 
Thursdays. 

We look forward to seeing you soon!

Bruce Howell, Manager

Our Christmas partiers with the tree we just decorated

Our desert version of White Christmas

The Dog Park is nicely lit for nighttime duty
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Tomorrow’s Stars, continued from page 1

Hidden Springs, continued from page 1

long time friend and member of  Hidden Springs, became very ill and is no longer with us. He was such a 
cheerful person who was always smiling and loved to camp. We will miss him.

We have many fond memories of our campers including our treasured Be Backers and First Time Guest. 
We have enjoyed watching all the families come and go and having fun through the year. I would like to 
thank our staff and all our 
volunteers who are so much of 
a part of  the Hidden Springs 
camping experience! Their 
f r i e n d l y d e m e a n o r a n d 
willingness to help makes this 
a special destination. We 
appreciate everything each of 
you have done to make this 
past year a success and 
welcoming to all. We wish to 
extend our warmest greetings 
and most humble thank you to 
family, friends and patrons of 
Hidden Springs. It is because 
of your appreciation as shown 
by return visits, great reviews, 
kind words of mouth and 
sometimes a special hug that 
makes us love what we do.

So plan to unplug from technology, be present in the now, notice the little things and spend more time 
camping and indulging in what makes you happy. There are many experiences and memories waiting to be 
made here.

Winston and I send you friendly "Happy New  Year" greetings, wishing you happiness throughout the year 
and Happy Camping in 2017!

Winston and Sheila McDaniel, Managers

We were told last year that it would be moved to another location but found out it will be in Vandalia at the 
Expo Center again. At least that's close for us. Hope to see some of you out there.

Dorothy and Frank Downing, Managers

How cold was it really?

The kids always go all out with costumes for Halloween

Dave and Deb’s decorations


